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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our Summerhill community is fortunate to have experts from different disciplines that can 
be used to enrich the experiences of our children. As such, we are pleased to announce 
the start of a coding club that will run during term 5 and term 6. 

The club will open to Year groups 5 and 6 and run on Tuesdays 3:15 - 4:15pm in the 
orange classroom. Children will need to be collected from the school reception entrance. 

The Code Club will be run by Mr Oviawe alongside Sue Madden (a parent of a child in 
Year 5), who has many years of coding experience, and will explore the world of block 
coding, Python and HTML. 

Because places are limited, we will operate on a first come first serve basis. If you aren’t 
selected for Code Club in term 5, you may be selected for term 6. 

To sign up to Code Club, please follow the link below and complete the Microsoft Forms 
document.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkYumE3
hHO7NLuaahaqA0PLZURTFYRThMUFhIVEw5VkpPWEMwVkhWSFBQNS4u 

We look forward to all the amazing coding that we are going to do. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Computer Science Curriculum Team 
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